Government of West Bengal

INSTITUTE OF POST-GRADUATE

MEDICAL EDUCATION & RESEARCH

244, Acharyya Jagadish Chandra Bose Road
Kolkata - 700 020. Tele-fax : 2223 5181

CORRIGENDUM

Memo No: 11§70 Date: lS/Ol /M

This is in partial modification of this office’s earlier memo no. of this institute, vide memo no. 11568
dated 10.01.2019.

The date of the interview for the post of SRF in a DST, (Govt. Of West Bengal) funded project (Role
of CoX2 inhibitor in the treatment of metastatic breast cancer, Ref. No. 268(Sanc/ST/P/S&T/9G-
15/2017) has been postponed, and the date of the interview to be read as 22/01/2019 instead of
20/01/2019 and date of declaration of result will be on 24/01/2019 instead of 22/01/2019.

All other terms and conditions are remaining same as laid down in the memo no 11568 dated
10.01.2019.

All concerned are being informed accordingly.
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